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OF ILLINOIS
PollutloEn Control Board

September 23, 2005

Pe#bS
Nlinois Pollution Control Board ’ /

James R. Thompson Center
100 W. Randolph

Suite 11-500

Chicago, Illinois 60601

Re: Proposed revisions to fund regulations R04-022 and R04-023

To Whom It Concemns:

It is my understanding that the Ilinois Polhition Contro) Board (IPCB) is considering
regulatory changes to the Leaking Underground Storage Tank (LUST) Fund.

b Several constituents contacted me expressing their concerns with proposed changes.
Specifically with regard to a “one size fits all” rate change with regard to clean up cost.

I ask that the [PCB carefully review any and all proposed changes and their impact on
small municipalities and small business owners, especially those located in rural and

Temote areas of the state.

Thank you for your careful consideration with regard to this matter. If you have any
questions please contact me at your convenience. ,
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